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Tales of the Unexpected

We have watched the cost of utilities go up dramatically over the last year, largely as a result of ‘international inflationary pressures’, but there has also been subtle inflation in connection costs where the supply authority adopts an ad hoc stance in arriving at their costs. It seems that you or I would not be a able to calculate using any standard formula how much a connection charge is likely to be.  

It is for this reason I suppose that Builders are ‘passing the buck’ and making the purchasers directly responsible for these costs.  Is this fair or not?  

I cannot see what risks speculative builders take on this island, other than perhaps taking their large 4x4 off road and getting a puncture.  Purchase contracts mean builders are largely paid up front from day one, and as a result do not expose themselves to any risk.  The only unknown quantity is the cost of connection to utilities and they deal with this by ‘passing the parcel’ and writing into the contract that the purchaser is responsible for meeting the costs. 

Come on let’s be fair, the builders have little hardship or risk in earning their hefty profit on housing development, so why can’t they take this cost on board?  They take advantage of people’s naiveté, not knowing that connection costs can be substantial.  It would be ok if the builders were to write into the contract a ceiling on the cost, stating that anything in excess they would meet.  

I have a client buying a house from the development arm of one of the largest companies on this side of the island, where he is expected to meet all the unspecified costs of the electrical connections.  Builders cannot expect people to leave themselves open to meeting these costs and it must be something they themselves take on board as part of the speculative process of house building.

I read recently about the 13 residents of a development in Karsiyaka who have been asked to pay £44,500 for a transformer for their site, despite electricity connection being included in their contracts. Meanwhile the residents are having to survive using the builders electricity and water from a small well.  I am sure this is not the only case like it, but again why is the builder able to side-step paying for the connection of electricity when it is stated in the contract that he will do so?  

I understand that Belediyes are holding people to ransom for connection of mains water, with excessive connection costs being demanded.  For something as simple as a water supply connection there could easily be a scale charge based upon the length of mains connection required, divided by the number of properties it has to service.  Are we foreigners just taken as being ‘wet behind the ears’ in paying any costs demanded?

I also find it amazing that contributions are demanded towards telephone connection costs, yet the chances of getting a telephone line are nigh on impossible.

If a builder tried to act in the same manner in the U.K. he would be the star of countless TV consumer programmes, yet here it is taken as normal practice -  but it shouldn’t be!

I know that Ozkan Murat is doing the rounds and talking to people, and perhaps this is one of the issues he needs to take on board.  Perhaps for a builder to obtain permission to build then he should be under an obligation to provide all services and meet the costs of doing so.

[image: image1.jpg]




�





How much?  Be sure to check your contract!








